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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues,

Once again, it is my privilege to be publishing this, the 4th issue, of our professional journal this year. As you have come to expect, it 
includes several clinical research studies and review articles. I hope that each of you will take the time to read this issue thoroughly 
and incorporate anything you find useful into your practice.

In this issue, there are four clinical research and two review articles. The first study is a study concerning the “The Results and 
Complications of Interlaminar Endoscopic Approach for Lumbar Disc Herniation: An Overview of a Single-Surgeon Experience”. The 
second is a research study entitled “Biomechanical Evaluation of Interspinous Device, Midfix in Destabilized Spine”. In the third, one 
can read a retrospective clinical study entitled, “Retrospective Review of Spinopelvic Parameters in Patients Who Had Surgery for 
Lumbar Disc Hernia: Cross-Sectional Case Study”. The fourth article is a retrospective study, “Wide resection in sacral osteoblastoma: 
case series”.  The authors of the fifth study wrote a review about “A Review of the Sinuvertebral Nerve in Discogenic Pain: Its Effects 
on Diagnosis and Management”.  The sixth study is a review about “Artificial Intelligence-Powered Spine Surgery: A Systematic Review 
of Current Trends and Future Prospects”.

I hope you found this issue stimulating and informative. I do this in an effort to keep all of us on the cutting edge of the latest 
research and developments. My mission is, and has always been, to keep all of us on top of the most cutting-edge research in our field.

With kindest regards,

Editor in Chief

Metin Özalay, M.D.


